
 

 

 

 

Township of Norwich 

Public Notice – Open House 
 

Municipal Boundary Restructuring 
(Municipal Act, Sections 172 and 173)  

 
The Township of Norwich and the City of Woodstock are considering a REVISED 

proposal to adjust their mutual boundary within the County of Oxford.  The City of 

Woodstock proposes to expand its boundary effective January 1, 2025. The REVISED 

area of land under consideration (south of Pattullo Avenue and East of Greenly 

Line/Highway 59) is outlined in the map shown below. 

 

  



 

 

A Public Open House will be held on: 

 

Date:   Tuesday September 17, 2024 

Time:  4:00 p.m.  to 6:00 p.m.  

Place:   Township of Norwich Administration Building (Council Chambers) 

285767 Airport Road, Norwich, ON 

*This is an open house/ informal drop-in centre. There will be no formal presentation. 
 
 
Any person or organization seeking further information on the proposal may attend the 
Open House or contact:  
  

Lee Robinson 
Chief Administrative Officer 

Township of Norwich 
519-667-2000 ext.7615 or lrobinson@norwich.ca  

 
 
Any person or organization wishing to submit comments on these matters may also 
provide their views in writing by no later than Wednesday September 18, 2024 at 4:30 
p.m. to:  
 

Kimberley Armstrong 
Director of Corporate Services / Clerk 

Township of Norwich 
karmstrong@norwich.ca  

 
 
The Municipal Councils will deal with the matter at their respective regular or special 
meetings of Council in September 2024. 
 
 
Dated this 30th day of August, 2024.  
 
Kimberley Armstrong 
Director of Corporate Service / Clerk 
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